
 
 
 

 
                   

Datchworth Parish Council Briefing Note 

 
 

Agenda item heading 

Plough/Community Car Park – Approval to publish Q&A 
document  

27 April 2024 

 

Why 

 
In November 2023 the Car Park Working Group produced a Q&A with the intention that this would be published as 
a means of keeping the village informed of our progress.  However we did not seek formal approval from the full 
Council to publish the document and therefore to date it has not been made public.   As we are now in the process 
of applying for planning permission we believe this is the appropriate time to publish the Q&A, in line with our 
commitment to transparency. 

 
How (including Time and Money) 
Q&A document to be published on the Parish Council Website and in the Parish Magazine 

When 

As soon as can be arranged. 

 
 


